
 
 
 

 
   

 
 

 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 
 

  
 

  
 

   
 

  
 

 

 
 

 

  
 

 
 

    
 

 

 

   
 

  
 

   
 

  

   
 

 
  

 
   

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

DQP Information Technology Group Conference 
October 24, 2012 

Phone number: (877)581-9247; Participant Code: 738015 (sponsored by CCWD) 

Co-coordinator Ron Baker, present 
bakerr@lanecc.edu 

Eastern Oregon 
University 

Tim Wilson, 
sadkinson@eou.edu 

Lane Community 
College 

Sonya Christian, 
christians@lanecc.edu 

Pat Griffin, 
griffin@lanecc.edu 
Lynn Nakamura, present 
nakamural@lanecc.edu 
Kyle Schmidt, present 
schmidtk@lanecc.edu 
Bill Schuetz, 
schuetzb@lanecc.edu 

Oregon 
Department of 
Community 
Colleges & 
Workforce 
Development 

Larry Cheyne, present 
larry.cheyne@state.or.us 

Portland State 
University 

Gary Brown, present 
browng@pdx.edu 

Tillamook Bay 
Community 
College 

Connie Green, present 
green@tillamookbay.cc 

Umpqua Community 
College 

Mark Williams, present 
mark.williams@umpqua.edu 

1. DQP Web Applications Developer Position 
Lynn reported that Matthew Danskine has been hired as the new DQP web applications 
developer.  He will begin work on a half-time basis on November 14, 2012.  In December, he 
will go to full-time.  Matt is a free-lance web designer from Roseburg, Oregon. 

2. DQP Fall Conference – October 25-26, 2012 
Larry reminded everyone that the DQP Fall Conference begins tomorrow in Eugene.  See 
everyone there! 

3. Next Meeting 
November 28, 2012 
2:00-2:50 p.m. 


